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Ottawa, Dec. 17, 1912.

cir,

With reference to your letter of Oct. 21, la

14, I beg to inform you that Mr. Peter Byrne, Indian

at. New Westminster has visited the Skwulwailen and

om Indian Reservos being Nos. 22 and 23 of the Square

ed of Indens and has reported at length on the question

of the foreshores for which application has be

N. Britton. Mr. Bryne is decidedly of the

o lesse should be granted of the foreshores

Dess reserves and further that the Indians are

kreed to the granting of the said lease. The

therefore not consent to execute the necessa¬

their righte in connection with these foreshor

to request that your Department will

toation towarde granting the said

ar obedient servant,

Folck

A“stftent Deputy and Secretary.

Dept. of Public Works,

Aufgenommen werden.
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